
 

To: Superintendent Ty Mase  
and LPSD School Board 
Members 

From: 
Rick Luthi, Principal 
Hannah Ward, Head Teacher 

 

Outstanding Activities and Events 

This month, we hosted a Murder Mystery party with the help of the LSAC for a fun community get together. 
Thank you to Tabitha Holm, Monica Brown, Samantha Holm, Lori-Ann Abyo, and Breanna Griechan for helping 
us put this together for our kids and fellow community members.  
 
Our student government council also organized and ran a fundraiser night for Halloween. We had a cake walk, 
turkey shoot, costume contest, and Italian soda store.  

Personnel  

Our personnel are doing great! Robert Kirchner is in the secondary classroom. Hannah Ward is in our primary 
classroom. Robert’s partner, Jenna Bowen, has been a major help and has been working as an aide in the 
school. Mary West is our preschool teacher and Brian Cato is working as our cook and custodian.  

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 

The teachers are doing their best to make their lessons relevant for our students. The elementary class is 
working with a focus on reading, and challenging our students to show growth in writing. The secondary class 
has been studying our local ecosystem and ways of living.  

Technology Progress 

Our technology is performing well. Student computers are up and running, and seem to be doing well.   
 
Our staff is getting more into the swing of things with Time Clock! 
 

Facility Update 

The facility is in good condition! Each Thursday, we use the end of the day to have students work together to 
do up-keep tasks (sweeping the gym, emptying trashcans, dusting shelves and tables). We are hoping to instill 
pride in our students by teaching them to take care of what we have.  

LSAC Activity 



 

We did hold an LSAC in October on the 3rd. We discussed our plans for a murder mystery party student 
concerns, attendance, and Halloween plans. We hope to hold our next meeting November 6th.  
 

Volunteer Report 

We have no volunteers at this time. 

Professional Development 

Our professional development has been centered around October Inservice and MAP Skills.  

Pupil Attendance 

We are working on getting students to come to school on time and daily. While the elementary class is doing 
pretty well in this regard, we are looking for incentives to get our older students into school each day. We will 
be having our first attendance drawing November 5th, to reward one student for good attendance in October. 
The winning student will win a 15 dollar Itunes giftcard.  

Student and Staff Safety 

Students safety lately has been about anti-bullying and how to show respect to others, and care for our school 
environment.  

Subsistence Calendar 

This year has been progressing very well. Students are currently reviewing and getting back into the swing of 
things as we get used to being back in school. We hope to have several students finishing levels from last year 
very soon.  



 

Other: Photos (below) from left to right:  

1. Pin the Stump on the pumpkin (Halloween), 2. Murder Mystery Character Role Playing 3. Costume 
Parade (Halloween) 4. Murder Mystery Character Role Playing 5. Cake Party Elementary Class 6. Whole 
School Activity (Poster Making) 7.  Turkey Shoot Fundraiser (Halloween) 8. Preschool Dramatic Play 
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